
(Alisha), will complete her sen-

ior year of high school in May 

and will be a certified mechanic.   

On top of all this, Sherri finds 

time to help out the American 

Cancer Society through her 

faithful participation in Relay 

For Life and to help people in 

need.  She is a great friend to 

many.  I want to take this oppor-

tunity to say, THANK YOU 

SHERRI for all you do.  You 

are truly a blessing to many and 

you are greatly appreciated.   

costs to operate.  We have to 

have funds to pay for the sup-

plies we use to make our prod-

ucts, the utilities to keep the 

facilities operational and com-

fortable, and to pay the employ-

ees required to get the product 

sold, produced and out the door, 

and everyone in between.  She 

is responsible for making sure 

the creditors are paid and the 

debtors pay.  Oh, and she makes 

sure our checks keep coming.  

As Vice President she is respon-

sible for helping the other mem-

bers make executive decisions 

that are vital to the company’s 

survival.  

 She also has a wonderful family 

of 2 children and a husband.  

Bo, her husband works as QA in 

production at DDB1, Alex, her 

son works in production at DDB 

1 and is attending high school 

on line, and her daughter, Short 

Bryan started with DDB on 3-1-

10, where he is currently the 

Senior Sales Rep.  Bryan works 

to help make sure the sales de-

partment here at DDBUNLIM-

ITED runs smoothly.  He will 

help you with any needs you 

may have on everything from 

our enclosures to how the elec-

trical current works.  Bryan 

currently has 7 of DDB’s top 10 

companies as well as most of 

our distributors. 

 Bryan loves God and goes to 

church every chance he gets.  

He and his wife Cami are the 

Sunday School Youth Directors 

at the Paoli Pentecostal Church.   

Bryan and his wife live in Paoli 

with two chocolate labs, Zoey 

and Sandy.   Bryan moved to 

Oklahoma from Michigan. He is 

still an avid Michigan Fan.  

Bryan has a car detailing busi-

ness out of his home.  He does 

this for his love of working on 

cars. 

He will also give advice and he 

has a listening ear.  Bryan is the 

type of person who would give 

you the shirt off his back if you 

needed it.  He is very depend-

able and loyal.  Bryan excels as 

a sales rep here at DDB.   If 

there is anything you want to 

know about him just ask.  He is 

a very honest person. 

Thank you Bryan for all you do 

both on the job and in the com-

munity.  We appreciate all you 

do. 

Last month we briefly intro-

duced you to the corporate 

officers.  This month I would 

like to tell you a little bit about 

who Sherri Bell O’Dell is and 

what she does for the company.   

If you recall, she is the Vice 

President and Comptroller.  A 

comptroller is essentially a 

Chief Financial Officer or 

Chief Audit Executive.  This 

title encompasses a variety of 

responsibilities, such as, over-

seeing accounting, monitoring 

internal controls and counter-

signing on expenses and com-

mitments.   

In this role Sherri is responsi-

ble for assuring there are suffi-

cient funds to carry out day to 

day operations within the com-

pany.  To perform this task she 

must first make sure we have 

enough money coming in to 

cover the amount of money it 

Feature Story: What does Sherri Do? 

February Employee of  the Month: Bryan Campbell 
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Pray without ceasing. 1Thessalonians 5:17 

02/03/2014 

Can you imagine what I would do if I 

could do all I can? 

Sun Tzu 

THE ENCLOSURE COMPANY 

What’s Happening in February 

Ground Hog Day          02/02/14 

Valentine's Day                          02/14/14 

Happy Anniversary 

Sherri O’Dell          02/07/2006 

Steve Herring          02/09/2006 

Jim Post               02/03/2009 

Roger Henderson    02/04/2009 

Steve Adamietz       02/03/2010 

Troy Robertson       02/16/2010 

Harold Spradlin      02/08/2012 

Vondia Mahorney   02/04/2013 

Thank you all for your        

continued dedicated service 

February Birthdays 

Billy Orange     02/08 

Leonard Foster     02/09 

Alex O’Dell     02/10 

Brad Russell     02/18 

Dinora Martinez     02/20 

Rondi Shea     02/27 

Happy Birthday 

I Apologize                                                                                      
I would like to apologize to Derrick Butler for forgetting to put his 

birthday in last month’s paper.  His birthday was 01/08.  Happy 

late birthday Derrick.   

And I apologize to Ginger for not mentioning that she worked on 

12/24/2013.  Thank you Ginger for your dedicated service.  



To all of DDB Unlimited.  

Below is a picture of a few of the children you are helping to support in school.                                                                         

70% of the children of Sierra Leone cannot afford an education and they live their lives without this simple basic necessity.                                                                                                                                                                     

The vision Dusty Mahorney saw and supported was the ability to send as many kids to school as possible. Brenda & I were com-

missioned by the Lord, supported and sent by Dusty and DDB to build the schools, churches and industries to help transform 

this generation of kids. When this project began, GEM Ministries of Sierra Leone, had 2 private Christian schools that supported 

40-50 children each. Today, with the support of DDB Unlimited we have opened 9 schools and are educating approximately 

400-500 kids.                                                                                                                                                                                  

This Christian education will be their hope for a future life and it gives them the opportunity to rebuild their nation as they grow.  

ALL OF YOU AT DDB UNLIMITED ARE HELPING TO REBUILD AND CHANGE A WAR TORN NATION WHILE 

GIVING HOPE TO THE OTHERWISE HOPELESS.  

We appreciate all that you do for our King and His Kingdom as you continue to support our mission in Sierra Leone West Af-

rica.                                                                                                                                                                                               

THANK YOU AGAIN & MAY GOD CONTINUE TO BLESS AND BUILD DDB UNLIMITED AS HE BRINGS A HAR-

VEST FROM THE SEEDS OF LOVE YOU ARE SOWING AT HOME AND ABROAD.  

Love you all,                                                                                                                                                                                        

pd&b  

A Letter From Pastor Don 
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